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We kicked off the month by assisting parents at Helen Edwards with questions and support during the 

Pre-K and Kindergarten round-up. 
 

 

 
 

April was a month full of celebrations—and wheels in motion! We honored our incredible 
Transportation Staff during Transportation Week and showed extra appreciation on Bus Driver 

Appreciation Day. After all, they keep our district moving forward—one safe stop at a time! To top it 
off, we were absolutely spoiled by all of our campuses with treats, kind words, and heartfelt gestures 

that made the week even more special. Talk about being fueled by gratitude! 

 
 

 

 
 



 
Right in the middle of Transportation Week—while we were busy celebrating the wheels that keep us 
rolling—we also hit the brakes to honor the glue that keeps everything from falling apart: our amazing 
secretary, Gena Sellers! Administrative Assistant Day gave us the perfect excuse to shower her with 

appreciation (and maybe a few too many sticky notes). 
 

 
 

Our office staff was honored—and absolutely thrilled—to roll up our sleeves and serve at the Special 
Olympics! From cheering on incredible athletes to handing out high-fives like candy, it was a day full 

of heart, hustle, and more inspiration than our coffee could ever provide. We may have started as 
volunteers, but we left as their biggest fans! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

We ended the month by making sure all of our drivers and bus monitors are CPR certified—because 
safety doesn’t stop at the curb! Big thanks to Coach Caronna and Coach Scruggs for hitting the 

brakes on their day to lead the training. That’s teamwork in motion! 
 

 

 

 
 
 

The Transportation Department is shifting into high gear to finish the year strong—with 
a jam-packed schedule full of field trips! From zoos to museums and everything in 

between, our wheels will barely stop spinning. Buckle up, May—we’re ready for the 
ride! 

 
 
 
 

 

 


